
Gulf Power Company 

One Energy Place, Pensacola, FL 32520-0100 

October 20, 2020 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 

Re:  Docket No. 20200002-EG 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Attached for electronic filing is Gulf Power Company’s Notice of Serving Responses to 
Staff’s Third Set of Interrogatories (No. 15). 

Sincerely, 

Richard Hume 
Regulatory Issues Manager 
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Attachments 

cc: Gulf Power Company 
   Russell Badders, Esq., VP & Associate General Counsel 
Beggs & Lane 

           S/Richard Hume








